[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Kariong families,
It has been great to see our students return yesterday and today for the first time in quite a few weeks. We look forward to seeing the allocated house groups each day throughout the week as well as maintaining contact with our students working from home. Phase 1 will continue until we have been directed by the Premier to move into Phase 2. Please see attached.  
Each day over this week we have between 10-15 children in each class which allows us to abide by the physical distancing requirements set out by the government. Please let us know via the front office if you have to return to work and need your child to attend more than their one day so they can be allocated to a room. Thank you to all of the families who have done this to date. Please let us know if your child is unwell and will not be attending their allocated one day. 
Each classroom has separated the desks as best as possible and arranged rooms to accommodate the children and our staff safely. There is plenty of soap and hand sanitiser for the students to use throughout the day in our bathrooms and classrooms but if you would like your child to bring their own, we welcome this.
Your cooperation each morning and afternoon meeting our staff at either the Truscott or Langford gates to drop off and pick up your children is truly appreciated and we will continue to ask all parents to do this each morning and afternoon until further notice. If you arrive late in the morning please bring your child to the front office and we will escort them to class. 
If you do not feel comfortable sending your child to school for their allocated day please contact your child’s teacher or the front office to confirm or respond to any concerns you may have.
Thank you once again to everyone as we work through this together. Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or myself if you have any questions or concerns.
